November 2023 The Telford

Park School

ENSURING EXCELLENCE

Dear families,

| hope you are well and are enjoying the autumn term. As we progress through this academic year, it is my privilege to
share with you developments that will shape the future of our school community.

After careful consideration and in consultation with the Department for Education, our Trustees and our local
governing body, | am writing to inform you that The Telford Park School, currently a proud member of the Community
Academies Trust, will be transitioning to the Amethyst Academies Trust. Our target date for this is 15 February 2024.

The Amethyst Academies Trust is known for its commitment to excellence in education, and we believe that this new
partnership will bring a wealth of opportunities for our students and staff.

Our goal, as always, is to ensure that we provide the best possible educational environment—one that is nurturing,
innovative, and capable of equipping our young people with the skills and knowledge they need to thrive in an ever-
changing world. We are confident that joining the Amethyst Academies Trust will enable us to continue to deliver on
this commitment, while also offering new resources and support to enhance our curriculum, facilities, and
extracurricular programme.

Please be assured that we are fully committed to making this transition as smooth and positive as possible. Our
dedication to our pupils’ success and wellbeing remains unwavering.

If you have any questions, we will be hosting a series of informational sessions. These meetings will provide a platform
for you to learn more about the Amethyst Academies Trust, understand the transition process, and discuss any
concerns you may have. Dates and details of these sessions will be communicated to you shortly.

Further, our staff are always available to address any immediate questions or concerns. Your child's education and
school experience are of the utmost importance to us, and we strive to maintain transparent and open lines of
communication.

| wish to express my sincere gratitude for your ongoing support. It is with a sense of excitement and optimism that we
look forward to this new chapter for The Telford Park School. Together, we will continue to ensure that our school
remains a place where pupils excel, and memories are fondly made.

Kindest regards,

Mrs H Rigby
eadteacher



